

Play It Safe



Due to the ongoing spread of COVID-19 in our communities, please follow these simple steps to help keep our outdoor playgrounds safe, open and fun.

✓ WEAR A MASK

Everyone 2 years and older should wear a mask covering their face.

MAINTAIN DISTANCE

Maintain physical distance of 6 feet between individuals from different households and prevent crowding of children.

✓ NO FOOD OR DRINK

Do not eat or drink in playground to ensure face masks are worn at all times.

✓ WASH HANDS

Wash or sanitize your hands before and after you visit

✓ PLAN AHEAD

Visit the park at different times or days to avoid crowds and waits.

KNOW WHEN TO STAY HOME

Elderly individuals and people with underlying medical conditions should avoid playgrounds when others are present.

SHARE OUR SPACE

To avoid crowding and allow everyone to use this space, please limit your visit to 30 minutes when others are waiting.



